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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
  

At St Wilfrid’s, we strive to be eco-friendly in a number different ways through 

our super keen Eco Warriors and our recycling. However, there is always 
more we can do and I am delighted to announce two new developments. 
 

 

Solar panels 
West Sussex County Council invited schools to apply to 

have solar panels installed and we were one of the few 
schools to receive this award. On Thursday, the 
installation team will begin the work and they should be 

up and running by half term. We hope the installation will 
cause as little disruption as possible but the staff car park 

will be out of action from Thursday and therefore 
additional cars will be parked on the road. We are sorry 
for any inconvenience caused and hope you understand.  

 
 

Plastic Bottle tops 
There is an initiative that recycles the plastic tops of milk bottles and 
makes a donation to charities. Our local churches are collection points for 

the charities League of Friends at Princess Royal and Riding for the 
Disabled. Therefore, we have agreed to support them in this and if you 

have any milk bottle tops then children can bring them to school from 
Monday 11th February to be placed in the collection bin based in the 
school foyer. 

Milk bottle tops must be clean, foil and sticker free, they can be any colour but please do not 
put any other type of bottle top in, as they are not accepted by the recycling company. 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Simon Hateley 
Head teacher 

St Wilfrid’s CE Primary School 

Eco News  


